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St Germain, Dante

From: St Germain, Dante
Sent: Tuesday, January 3, 2023 8:37 AM
To: Sharon Womack
Subject: RE: Case: 22-ZONE-0096 - 6212 Shepherdsville Rd

 
 
 
This case is a request for rezoning for the property located behind the new Taco Bell on Shepherdsville Road.  The 
proposal is to rezone the area in order to construct a self-storage facility. 
 
 
 
 
Dante St. Germain, AICP 
Planner II 
Planning & Design Services 
Department of Develop Louisville 
LOUISVILLE FORWARD 
444 South Fifth Street, Suite 300 
Louisville, KY 40202 
(502) 574-4388 
https://louisvilleky.gov/government/planning-design 
 

 
 

 
 
Stay aware of new development in your area!  Sign up for Gov Delivery notifications at: 
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/KYLOUISVILLE/subscriber/new 
 
 

From: Sharon Womack <sharonwomack812@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, December 29, 2022 1:16 PM 
To: St Germain, Dante <Dante.St.Germain@louisvilleky.gov> 
Subject: Case: 22-ZONE-0096 - 6212 Shepherdsville Rd 
 

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe 

 

My husband and I received a "notice of public hearing" on the above mentioned. It is held on a weekday in the middle of 
the day when most people have to work. Can you tell us what this is in regards to? What is being proposed to be built? 
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Thank you. 
Sharon Womack 
502-553-3496 


